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Hello   Members   of   the    House   Human   Services   Committee,  
 

I   am   writing   to   you   today   in   regards   to   HB1307   regarding   prohibiting   public  
accommodations   from   refusing   service   to   individuals   who   are   not   “up   to   date”   with   vaccinations.    I  
am   IN   FAVOR   of   this   bill.   
 

I   do   not   believe   that   there   are   any   known   diseases   that   are   so   deadly   that   we   cannot   have  
any   individuals   that   are   unvaccinated   against   such   diseases,   walking   about   in   society.    To  
discriminate   against   a   person   due   to   their   vaccination   status   is   absolutely   insane.    How   do   you  
expect   to   enforce   this?    We   have   a   right   to   medical   privacy   according   to   HIPPA   laws.    To   force  
people    to   disclose   personal   medical   information   in   order   to   go   to   school,   to   shop,   to   travel,   to  
work   or   to   attend   entertainment   and   worship   facilities,    goes   against   HIPPA   .    We   will   not   stand   for  
it.    I   am   against   having   to   walk   around   with   “papers”   or   “vaccine   documentation”.    I   am   against  
having   my   medical   information   loaded   on   to   my   drivers   license   or   having   a   digital   record.    This   is  
getting   very   close   to   the   mark   of   the   beast.   

Furthermore,   forcing   every   person   in   the   state   to   have   the   exact   medicine/   treatment   /  
vaccine   /   injection   /   preventative   measure   will   never   work.   We   are   all   different,   with   different  
allergies,   diseases,   conditions   and   medical   issues.    One   size   does   not   fit   all   with   medical  
treatments.    Mandating   a   vaccine   for   every   person   and   punishing   those   who   refuse   to   or   cannot  
take   the   vaccine   by   allowing   businesses   to   refuse   service   is   not   in   the   best   interest   of   anyone.   It  
will   not   only   physically   harm   North   Dakotans   by   causing   vaccine   injuries   or   death,   but   it   will   also  
further   cause   division   between   us.   Refusing   service   to   North   Dakotans    will   cause   patriotic,   God  
fearing,   North   Dakota   loving   people   to   lose   faith   in   the   officials   we   elected   to   serve   us   in   public  
office.   

Again,   I    am   in   FAVOR   of   HB1307   PROHIBITING   public   accommodations   from   refusing  
service   to   those   who   are   unvaccinated.   

THANK   YOU   FOR   YOUR   TIME.   
Lisa Pulkrabek     


